
 
From: Richard Tanner [mailto:RTanner@montclairlaw.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 2:53 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: IOLTA 
 
Please include IOLTA accounts in the FDIC’s Temporary Liquidity Guaranty Program. It is in the public 
interest. 
  
Richard A. Tanner, Esq. 
Dickson, Ashenfelter, Slous, Tanner & Trevenen, LLP 
250 Bellevue Avenue 
Upper Montclair, NJ  07043 
Tel No. 973-744-2100 
Fax No. 973-509-9521 
  
  
__________________________________ 
This e-mail message from the law firm of Dickson, Ashenfelter, Slous, Tanner & Trevenen, LLP is for the sole use 
of the intended Recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, 
use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply 
e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
  
 


